
YOUR MUSIC STATION

February 28, 1990

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This letter verifies your reception of Radio Station
WLLE AM 57 on December 22, 1989 from 5:59 and 7:00 AM.

Si cerely,

Henry lora7--cr

WLLE AM 57

Post Office Box 190 Raleigh, North Carolina 27602


